Laura Holden

From: Wordsworth, Robert <ROBERT.WORDSWORTH®@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Sent: 27 February 2024 08:05

To: Christian Orr; Laura Holden

Subject: 3330709 - Land West of Garstang Road, Broughton (06/2023/0030)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear both

The inspector confirm that all the outstanding matters have been addressed by the main parties and that
the Inquiry is now closed.

Please could the Council add a copy of this closing email to the website and to retain the Core and Inquiry
documents on it until the Decision is issued.

Many thanks

Kind regards

Robert Wordsworth
Robert Wordsworth (He/Him)
Inquiries and Major Casework Team
The Planning Inspectorate
@PINSgov The Planning Inspectorate planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Ensuring fairness, openness and impartiality across all our services

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice which can
be accessed by clicking this link.

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential
and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this
email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show
them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and
then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring,
recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.
The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses.
It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the
responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.



